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May 17, 2022

To all students who wish to take
MECH 497 Value Engineering Workshop
in the next winter semester

Ladies and Gentlemen:

1. This year registration opens on 22-05-25.
2. Contact Ms. Panaritis <ugrad.mecheng@mcgill.ca>
3. State your full name, student number and intention to take VE.
4. You should be in U3 and prepared to graduate in the next 12 months or so.
5. You should have completed MECH 393 Design 2: Machine Element Design (3 credits) but exception may be
granted. You should also have completed most of your required courses.

Sincerely,

  

                                          
 
Paul Zsombor-Murray, PhD, ing. Department of Tel no: 1-514-398-6311 
Associate Professor  Mechanical Engineering Fax no: 1-514-398-7365 
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22 May 2015 
 
Ms. Marta Pires 
Bechtel, 1500 r. University  
Montreal QC H3A 2S7 
 
Re: Value Engineering Workshop, September 2015 
 
Dear Ms. Pires: 
 
Maybe this year there is a product, process or procedure at Bechtel that you feel might 
benefit from value analysis. I still recall the exemplary performance turned in by the 
Bechtel team in 2012. 
  
If you decide to submit a project to the Value Engineering Workshop starting on 
September 21, 2015 please send a project title, 1-2 paragraph project description and the 
name(s) of the person(s) who will attend project sessions no later than 4 September 2015. 
 
There is a fee of $3,500 required for each project sponsored by a company. A cheque 
should be made out to McGill University and mailed to me or given to me at the first 
course session.  If you require an invoice or receipt it will be provided shortly thereafter. 
 
The Workshop is held on Mondays from 13:30 to 21:30 hrs. in Room 267 of the Macdonald 
Engineering Building, 817 Sherbrooke St. W. on the following dates: 
 

September 21, September 28, October 5, October 19, and November 2, 2015. 
 
Projects will be formally presented on Monday, November 16, 2015, 1300 – 1700h, at the 
Delta Montreal Hotel, 475 Ave. President Kennedy. Your final report will be sent to you to 
evaluate on or slightly after December 8.  
 
On September 21, bring documentation, examples, prototypes; whatever is necessary in 
order to explain your project to your student team. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Paul Zsombor-Murray 

P.J. Zsombor-Murray (Paul)
Associate Professor of Mechanical Engineering (post-retirement)


